
Red Class Newsletter week 25 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a wonderful week! This week our learning  has been based on Pizza! We have learnt how it is made and 

sequenced how to make it. The children completed their own tally charts so we could find the four most popu-

lar toppings and wrote shopping lists for Mrs Brotherton , who kindly went and bought the ingredients so  the 

children could have a go at making their own Pizza. The children have also been enjoying outdoor learning.  

Next week we will be continuing learning in Roper’s shop roleplay  as we start the maths topic of  money.  Our 

Literacy lessons will be based on the book the ’Colour Monster’ by  Anna Llenas . 

In R.E, we are continuing to learn about Easter  through our topic of Growing. 

Reminder: Books will be  changed on Tuesdays and Fridays. From next week, the children will be bringing home 

a reading record. Please use this book to record any comments your child makes or to let us know how your 

child is getting on with their book. These will be read and checked twice a week. Please make sure you make a 

comment so we know your child has read the book and we can give them a new one.  Please encourage your 

child to read everyday, in addition to you reading them a bedtime story.  

We are looking forward to another super week of learning! 

f you have any comments or questions please send an email to red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk and we will 

be in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton 
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